
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

27th – 28th October 2017 

24th – 25th November 2017 – The Deep, Tower Street, Hull, HU1 4DP 

6:15pm – 8am 

Beaver Scouts and Cub Scouts are invited to sleep with the sharks at The Deep Sleepover. Due to popularity, this event 
has been split over two dates. The Young People will get a guided tour of The Deep, and see the world’s only submarium 
after normal visiting hours as well as sleeping next to the giant tanks. 

£22 per young person. This includes a guided tour, workshops throughout the evening and breakfast in the morning. 

Please wear uniform. Also bring items that you would normally pack for a Beaver sleepover. 

ORGANISER / LEADER IN CHARGE 

Ann Cooper anncagaj@aol.com 07900 583182 

Booking onto the event is required ASAP - This can be done by telephone/email to Ann Cooper. 

Please post cheques as soon as possible, payable to City of Hull District Scouts with numbers of Young People. If 
you require a receipt please include e-mail address for return. 

Cheques should be sent to: COHDS – Deep Sleepover 
    C/O David Atkinson  
    504 James Reckitt Avenue  
    Hull 

HU8 0LQ 

All groups must have the appropriate adult to child ratio (as defined in POR). 

Either an Activity Notification or NAN form must also be filled in and sent to the DC in advance of the event, this can be 
done online at cityofhulldistrictscouts.org.uk/nan-form and cityofhulldistrictscouts.org.uk/activity-form 


